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State Senator Kristina Roegner, 

 

I am a Board Certified Naturopath and Board Certified Holistic 

Health Practitioner. I cannot possibly stress enough how critical it 

is to curb the power of the director of health for Ohio and to pass 

SB 311. I understand the need for checks and balances but we 

have no balances with this current Ohio Revised Code written in 

1908 giving an unelected bureaucrat the power over 11.7 million 

Ohioans. Ohioans need to be protected at all costs and never be 

faced with these draconian measures and overreach of power ever 

again. 

 

 

Medical malpractice occurs when a hospital, doctor or other health 

care professional, through a negligent act or omission, causes an 

injury to a patient. The negligence might be the result of errors in 

diagnosis, treatment, aftercare or health management.  

 

Dr. Amy Acton is certainly responsible for the negligent care of 

Ohioans especially the care of Ohioans in nursing homes. 79% of 

covid deaths are in nursing homes, not the general population. Dr. 

Acton has failed the elderly demographic and forced quarantine on 

healthy individuals. There is zero empirical data that 

asymptomatic people spread the virus. As well, all covid deaths 

have had comorbidities and underlying health issues!  

 

The Director of Health now and in the future needs limited power 

and to be overseen by JCARR. It's the Director of Health who 

needs to be feared!!  

 



We fought a revolution during a smallpox epidemic. Our 

unalienable rights, our constitutional rights and medical autonomy 

are not void during any pandemic.  

 

I implore you to vote yes on SB311. 
 


